
Health and Safety Plan Update – 29 April 2022 

Between 22 April 2022 and 29 April 2022, the following COVID-19 data was 

reported in each school:  

Beaver-Main Elementary School  

• Positive COVID-19 Cases: 0 

• Number of Close Contacts Quarantined: 0 

W.W. Evans Elementary School  

• Positive COVID-19 Cases: 1 

• Number of Close Contacts Quarantined: 0 

Memorial Elementary School  

• Positive COVID-19 Cases: 1 

• Number of Close Contacts Quarantined: 0 

Middle School 

• Positive COVID-19 Cases: 1 

• Number of Close Contacts Quarantined: 0 

High School  

• Positive COVID-19 Cases: 2 

• Number of Close Contacts Quarantined: 0 


